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A huge round of applause to our Year 6 children, Miss Roath, Miss Marsh and Miss
Goodwin for their resilience and hard work during SATs week! It's been inspiring to
witness everyone supporting each other and giving their best efforts. Your
determination and focus have truly paid off, and I couldn't be prouder.

As we wrap up this chapter, let's shift our gaze towards the exciting events awaiting
us. Next week, mark your calendars for our much-anticipated annual BARROWFEST
on Thursday! Get ready for a day filled with exhilarating activities and opportunities
to nourish both your mental and physical well-being. Remember to wear sports
clothes  (non uniform). You can even accessorise with a flowery headband if you wish.
A letter about face paint or Henna will be sent out separately if you wish to consent to
this. 

This year's theme revolves around the crucial balance between mental and physical
health. Let's come together to celebrate the importance of taking care of ourselves,
both inside and out.

A heartfelt thank you to those who have already contributed towards making this
event possible. Your support means the world to us.

This month we are collecting Jam and Tinned Fruit for the RIbble Valley Foodbank. 

DIARY
Mon 20th May - Year 2 worship for Pentecost
Thurs 23rd May - BARROWFEST
Please refer to the school diary on our website for more dates



Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

THIS WEEK
Our amazing

Year 6 children
wearing their

leavers’ hoodies

‘Fire side Worship’ 

Our newly tended
vegetable patch

Art Workshop



THIS WEEK

Please return your
consent form by 

23 May if you’d like
your child to take

part

Each break 
time next week

A big thank you to all the children
who have taken time to draw a design

for the Redrow Archi-tots
competition.

The entries have been sent.

You still have until midnight today to
draw a winning design!

If you wish to enter, please email
entries to:

communications@redrow.co.uk
You must state your name, age, school
and parent's name and mobile number.

Remember! This is your chance to win
£150 for yourself (WOW!!) and £350

for our school!

Book your Barrowfest
hot dog lunch

on ParentPay by midnight
today

Please pay your Barrowfest  
contribution on ParentPay if

you’ve not already done so 

Year 4 children - please bring wellies to 
school on Monday for their walk

mailto:communications@redrow.co.uk

